ASPRS-RMR Board of Directors Meeting

October 27, 2009

Proposed Agenda

Attendants:  Jeff Liedtke (JL), Jeff Young (JY), Victoria Provenza (VP), Sharolyn Anderson (SA), Clyde Hubbard (CH), Linda Meyer (LM),  
12:00
Call conference bridge ~ Welcome

All
12:05  
Call to Order




All

Called to order by JL at 12:08pm

· Treasurer’s Report



Linda Meyer

LM wrote student refunds for $360.00.  LM transferred money from CD to checking; the new CD balance is $14, 879.24, ordered the checks, and paid for Newsletter.  JL:  we expect to have end-of-year expenses of about $4,000.  

· National Director Report


Jeff Young
JY dates for Annual Dinner Meeting either Jan 23 or Jan 30, 2010.  LM motioned dinner on Jan 23; JL seconded; vote – unanimous vote for that date.  
JY – Only Director to attend the ASPRS Fall meeting in San Antonio?  JY discovered that the regional meetings are important for National recognition.  JY will let us know if he can represent us in San Antonio.  

· New Mexico Chapter Report


Clyde Hubbard 
NMSU (Las Cruces) signed up a lot of students for the chapter (18?).  CH is looking for a faculty advisor for UNM ~ Amy Budge would be the best but she has declined due to her current workload.  CH will continue to look for faculty sponsorship.  The  Rio Grande chapter is trying to set up a winter meeting.  JY mentioned that NM chapter is going to get a banner, as it was voted on via email last month.  

· Montana Chapter Report


Rick Lawrence
JL spoke with Rick last week.  The expansion of the Montana State student chapter to the State of Montana Student Chapter requires only a modification of the bylaws, not full approval of the National board and EXCOM.  Rick has gotten a second champion, Anna Klein.  Rick is not going to be on the ASPRS-RMR board in 2010, he will hand off the torch.  JL would like to keep the position in Montana – the BoD needs to recruit from Montana.  

· Membership Outreach


All

JL – lots of student chapter activities.  One big change is that CSU is working on re-establishment of the chapter.  Next week, JL will meet with the group on 11/9 or 11/10.  LM is willing to go and visit the chapter.  JL wants to dovetail National’s efforts. 
We are “Region of the Month” with new members for September.  

· GISR Report




Victoria

All the member orgs barely broke even.  Attendance was good – about 400 participants, but exhibitors were fewer than past years.  
· Newsletter Status/Issues


Kristi Edwards, Sheila Pelczarski

Newsletter was distributed last week – it was a good and strong issue.  Thanks to all who contributed to the newsletter, and especially Kristi, Sheila and Tina Cary.  Sheila mentioned that we need to start thinking about the next newsletter …
· Website Update:  



Sheila Pelczarski, Kristi Edwards

No news.
1:30
Adjourn




All

